
CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

SPECIAL MEETING 
March 14, 2007  

 
The Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township held a special meeting on Wednesday, 
March 14, 2007 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall.  Present were Bob Dubbels Chair, Dave Nicolai 
Vice Chair, Dave Kammueller, Orren Lucht Commissioners, and Maralee Rother Secretary.  
Also present were Paul Irrthum, Gene Jahnz, Lorraine Jahnz, and Gretchen Schrieber. 
 
Bob Dubbels Chair called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and the Pledge of Allegiance was 
recited. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is for reviewing and considering the application for a parcel split for 
two building lots for Gene Jahnz, 1328 220th Street, Farmington, MN  55024. 
 
Orren Lucht made a motion and Dave Kammueller seconded to deny the request for a 
parcel split in accordance with Dean Johnson’s reference that it is an existing parcel of 
record less than 16 acres in size and the reference to ordinance 6:05 R.R. 1 B.6.  Motion 
carried 5 ayes.  
 
Dave Nicolai made a motion and Maralee Rother seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried 5 ayes. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Maralee Rother Secretary 
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